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From: Georgina Wells==Staff/NSWPolice 
To: Rick Feneley 
Bcc: Strath Gordon Staff/NSVVIDolice; Zdenka Vaughan Staff/NSWRolice; 

Blake Clifton, Staff/NSVVRolice%NSVVRolice; Michael VVillin Staff/NSWFolice; 
Strath GordonMStaff/NSVVRolice• Zdenka Vaughan Staff/NSWRolice: 
Blake Clifton/ Staff/NSWRolice%NSVVRolice; Michael Willing / taff/NSIA/Folice 

Subject: Re: 
Date: Tuesday, 14 April 2015 15:20:17 

Hi Rick, 

This statement can be attributed to Det Supt Mick Willing, Commander of the Homicide Squad: 

"Detective Chief Inspector Pamela Young is an experienced officer who, along with her team, has 
worked hard on this case and conducted an outstanding investigation. 

"Perhaps some of her comments (on Lateline) were inopportune in light of the Coroner's decision 
yesterday to hold a third inquest, a decision that is fully supported by the NSW Police Force. 

"In light of that decision yesterday it would be inappropriate to make further comment." 

Kind regards, 

Georgie Wells 
Media Supervisor, State Crime Command 
NSW Police Force 
Phone: 
Mobile: 


